Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idahe 83341

October 21, 1978

Dr. v H. Misra

Deccann College

Postgraduate & Research Institute
POONA .6 India

Dear Dr. Misra:

I was glad to hear thalt you received the publicstions frem the Idaho
State University Museum of Natural Histery and 2lso thank you for
the invidtion to attend the 10th Annual Congress in New Delhi, It
should be 2 most exeiting experience knowing that my friend Jacques
Tixier will be attending and, too, I have much interest in his find
of fossil man in BNovth Afriea {"Quatar").

Unfortunately because of recent hospitalization and convelescence

and funds, I will not be able Lo attend. Perhaps one day we will

be able to meet personally.

I am still excited sbout the microblades and cores from India. It
is a unique way of preparestion and I do hope that you will be able to
show Dr. Tixier seme of examples and particularly the preparation

of the platform sreas. I would ilike to have his opinion.

Thank you again for the mosi interesting specimens.

Wiih personal regards,

Ionn B, Crabiree, Research Associate
Prehistoric Technology

DEC:wt



